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     November 8 & 9 School Pictures 

     November 9  Progress Reports      

     November 10 Early Release 12:45 

     November 11 Veterans Day 

   NO SCHOOL 

     November  16 S.A.C. Meeting 

     November 22-26 Thanksgiving Break 

   NO SCHOOL 

Wednesday, November 10th 

Dismissal at 12:45 

See   

Details 

In This 

Edition  

to our 2021-2022 Teachers of the Year! 

Horace O’Bryant Teachers have selected these 
educators as Teachers of the Year!  

Beginning Teacher of the Year:  Hilary Melon 
Inclusion Teacher of the Year: Jessica Hertlein 
Teacher of the Year:  Donna Miller 

Our HOB Family is so proud of all  
of those who were nominated.  





 

Congratulations to our winners: 

   Speech:      Costume: 

   Molly McKnight     Janelle Rodriguez 

   Lev Eggers      Alexandra Konecna 

   Tristan Rodriguez     Wilmina Fortune 

   Whitney Nervilus     Zentavious Carey  

   Emmanuel Maldanado    Magnolia Kiel 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HOB took on Belen Jesuit last Thursday evening at the new Key  
West High School stadium in front of a full house.  It was the  
championship game of the Tri-County football conference with the 
league Commissioner in attendance.  Unfortunately, it was the Belen 
Wolverines who came out on top 21-6. 
 
There was a great deal of success for the Buccaneers and much to  
be proud of.  It was the third season in the powerful league and the 
third trip to the championship for the only public school and only 
Monroe County school in the top division. 
 
Home games were more like a high school game than a small-town 
middle school and it was the hard work of Coach Dave Van Loon  
and his staff that put the talented group of players in position to 
compete. 
 
Many thanks go out to the Cheer and Buccanette squads and the 
selfless volunteers that helped put on the incredible show. 
 
The Bucs will be back! 

Who’s ready for a little competition??  
Elementary vs Middle school students are competing to bring 
in the most weight in candy wrappers.  
 
Ms. Melon & Mr. Poffenberger are  
partnering up with MOTE & 
LMC to collect candy wrappers 
to be recycled properly.  
 
Students can bring in their 

wrappers until Friday,  

November 5th.  

 

Help reduce waste that enters 

our ecosystem and win  

recycling bragging rights!  
















